Planning application comment was submitted on the14 January 2025 16:50 PM

The following is a comment on application P242783/0 by Scott O'leary-Harris

Nature of feedback: Support the application

Comment: | suppprt the above application for a multi use site. Yes ledbury has supermarkets, but with the

growing population in and around ledbury this will no doubt be much needed. | fully support the application aslong
as the medical centre is to fuloy get the support and funding needed.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Scott
Last name: O'leary-Harris
Postcode: Hr8 2wa

Address: 72 Platinum Way, Ledbury, HR8 2WA
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Na

Link ID; https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=242783

Form reference: FS-Case-678644763



